
  
STUDIO Gay Menzel BA3 
Autumn semester 2324 
 
 
Practical Information 
 
The studio will start directly with a short introductory site visit trip in Lausanne on 
09.09.24. 
 
A second trip in Genoa will take place later during the week from the 14.09.24 until the 
17.09.24 (N.B the weekend is included) 
 
The presence of the studio’s students during this initial study trip is expected! 
 
 
 


